Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 2:57 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: CIP intentions

Can you attach this also to the CIP legislation.
Thank you.

Nikki M. Elsen, wemc

City Clerk

City of La Crosse
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Jillian Olson <jillianschueler@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 2:40 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: CIP intentions

Council Members,

As you discuss and decide how the 2022-2026 CIP Budget gets allocated, please consider the following items as priority. Our City
is unique and offers outdoor spaces for many. Our community as a whole gets healthier as we protect and increase outdoor
areas.

I'd like to continue seeing money put into the health of our people and the heaith of our land by making sure the following items
show up on future plans.

441 Trails and Bluffland Improvements

551 Marsh Hydrological Study and Implementation

688 Wagon Wheel Connector Trail

700 Chad Erickson Lagoon Trail Stabilization

23 Myrick Park Playground (this park is a key trailhead and link for many of our regional trails)
682 Red Cloud Park Trail

714 Lueth Park

739 Hixon Forest Rehabilitation

Thank you for your time,

Jillian Schueler Olson

jillianschueler@gmail.com



